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Last days to register for OAPs to Japan and Western Australia 
Don’t forget that registration for Official Assurance Programmes to Japan and Western Australia 
closes on Monday 25 September. Export registration for growers not participating in an OAP 
remains open until 31 October.  

 
Have you logged on to the secure portal? 
Growers were sent an email on 8 or 9 August with their user login and password to access the secure 
portal. If you haven’t logged on yet, please make sure you do so soon. If you do need help try using 
the Forgotten password? prompt or email Anna Clark at anna@summerfruitnz.co.nz or call her on 
04 830 0932. 

 
Meetings 

7 November Board Auckland 9am TBA 

30-31 May Conference Napier 9am Various venues 

 
Contact us 
Summerfruit NZ 
PO Box 25255 
Wellington 6146 
Ph 64 4 830 0935 
info@summerfruitnz.co.nz 
www.summerfruitnz.co.nz 
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